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CCNE Third Party Comments 
 
St Andrews University (a Branch of Webber International University) is hosting an on-site 
evaluation team from the Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education (CCNE) a nationally 
recognized accrediting agency on February 7- 10, 2023 as part of the initial accreditation 
process for the BSN program. 
 
In accordance with the CCNE accreditation procedures the Commission provides the 
opportunity for program constituents and other interested parties to submit, in writing, third-
party comments concerning a program’s qualifications for accreditation. Third-party comments 
must be received by CCNE by no later than 21 days prior to the first day of the evaluation. All 
third-party comments submitted to CCNE must be written in English, consistent with CCNE’s 
policy on Conduct of Business in English. 
 
Please note that CCNE shares third-party comments with the evaluation team prior to the 
evaluation, but at no time during the review process are these comments shared with the 
program, the Accreditation Review Committee, or the Board of Commissioners. During its 
review of the program, the evaluation team considers third-party comments, if any, that relate 
to the accreditation standards. 
 
Please submit comments to CCNE at thirdpartycomments@ccneaccreditation.org. Your 
comments are a valuable part of the overall evaluation, and we welcome your input to ensure 
we provide a quality education to our nursing students. 
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